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Welcome to the July issue of  the E-Gobrecht.  Many thanks to our editor Paul Kluth 
for this monthly compilation of  all things Liberty Seated.  The LSCC is coming off  the   

which was offered at the ANA Summer Seminar in Colorado Springs, June 20-23.

Plans for the 2026 Summer Seminar will be announced in due course as we review course 
feedback from the attendees and the ANA.  In the meantime, preparations for the upcoming 
ANA convention in Oklahoma City, August 19-23, will no doubt keep us busy.


